
Tri-Party Agreement Revision 7 Published 
 

Under the terms of the Hanford Federal Facility Agreement and Consent Order (Tri-Party 
Agreement) the U.S. Department of Energy is required to periodically incorporate all 
approved modifications and reprint a revised copy of the Tri-Party Agreement.  A new 
Revision 7 has been published.  Revision 7 is current as of July 23, 2007 and incorporates 
92 sets of modifications (change requests) that have been approved since publication of 
the last revision.  Revision 7 is a snapshot in time.  As new change requests are approved, 
they are incorporated into the Tri-Party Agreement and displayed on the Web version of 
the Tri-Party Agreement which is maintained at the following address: 
http://www.hanford.gov/?page=90&parent=91.  If you would like a copy of Revision 7, 
please contact Mr. Terry Noland by telephone at (509) 376-6574. 
  
  


